
                          (Some) of what’s been happening this week 

 

 

 Tuesday – Our Harvest Thanks led by Alistair Sharp from the Methodist Church. We had a 

great time watching Alistair juggle with fruit and remind us of all the things we have to be 

thankful for. 

 Wednesday – Wacky Wednesday dress up for Marine Conservation Society organised by 

Granite House Captains. £58.50 raised so far. You will be able to make donations on 

Parent Pay until tomorrow. 

 Thursday – Y5 Trip to Bodmin Fire Station  

 Thursday – KS2 Cross Country 

 Friday – Closed for staff inset 

 

 



 

 

(Some) of what is happening next week 

 We are closed for Half Term and re-open on Monday 28th October 

 Flu immunisations on 31st October for FS2 up to Y6  - please ensure, if you wish your 

child to be immunised, you have followed the link on the latest newsletter available 

on the website. 

 FOSB are organising for children’s Christmas Cards to be printed for parents. Children 

will be receiving packs in their book bags on which to complete the design. If you 

would like to get your card to design their card at home and have them printed then 

please have them back into school for Friday 1st November with the correct cash 

payment or cheque. Printed cards should be back in school by 6th December. A great 

way to raise some funds for school. 

 

  



 


